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Photography
Are you good behind a camera and would like to donate your skills and time to the foodbank? 
The foodbank often gets media requests for photos of our teams when we put out press releases or speak about poverty on the radio or online. We currently use a lot of stock photos from the central Trussell Trust network, but as the foodbank grows so these generic views are becoming less representative and less useful in showing people what we do. We need some help improving our visual storytelling.
If you’re good with taking photos of people, creatively capturing teams at work and sympathetic shots of settings (for example our work on location), you could really help us build our visual resources.  This is a voluntary role, and could be a one-off project to produce a set of images after discussing a spec with our external communications lead.
Our growing fundraising team would also love to have some help taking photos for social media coverage of events, which helps us to bring in more at collection days, so there are also opportunities for getting involved in a more ad hoc way.
For an informal chat about getting involved with this kind of volunteering, you are welcome to contact Sarah fundraising@southend.foodbank.org.uk 
image1.png
fB”i“S"ab%.k




